

Chief Executive's Office Level 1, Building 37 Auckland City Hospital PO Box 92189 Victoria Street West Auckland 1142

27 May 2016

Natalie Wilson FYI.org

Email: fyi-request-4041-f44c426d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Wilson

Re Official Information Act Request – Total paid to Tim Keogh for April 2014 'At our Best week' strategy workshops and analysis

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 24 May 2016 requesting the following information:

I would like to know the total paid to Tim Keogh and April Strategy by the Auckland District Health Board for workshops and analysis done during its 'At Our Best Week' in 2014.

The total paid to Tim Keogh/April Strategy for professional expenses (advice, material, training, facilitation, data analysis and expenses including airfares and accommodation) for the period February 2014 to February 2015 was \$84,787.37.

This period included 'Values Week' in July 2014 and the required preparation in the months leading up the week, and all analysis, reporting and discussion in the months following.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE Chief Executive

Culs - Ccane